Husky Happenings



September 13th, 2015

Progress Reports should have gone home this weekend. In case you did not receive one, please email your child's teacher. Our website is in the process of being updated, you should be able to find everyone's email on our website.

Our Open House is September 17, 2015 at 6:30pm. We look forward to meeting many of you that evening. Our PTO is in need of new members, there will be a sign up

form, that night, or feel free to email Leslie Taylor at leslietaylor69@gmail.com. Thank you for your continual support of NECP.

Miles Brite

Executive Director

Note from Elementary:

It's hard to believe it's Progress Report time already. If your child has not shared it with you, please ask to see the progress report. We are so proud of the hard work and effort our students are putting forth each and every day. Students appear excited to learn and the teachers seem just as excited about teaching.

A special thanks to the parents volunteering their time to help us out. If you would like to volunteer your time in the classroom, at lunch, or recess, please contact your child's teacher.

Cheryl K. Iannucci, M.S.Ed. Principal for K-6



Message from the Upper School

With our first progress reports going home today, I want to invite all parents to our Open House on Thursday September 17 at 6:30pm. Parents will have an opportunity to explore their children's classrooms and to set up teacher conferences if needed. We are committed to providing top quality instruction to your children but we need your help in order to accomplish this endeavor.. So, come visit us Thursday night and witness the outstanding work the students and teachers are doing at NECP.

Taro Knight Principal- Middle and High School.

Counselor Corner

For the Class of 2017: Junior Parent Night will be held in October. We will be partnering with East Carolina University for this event and an Admissions Officer will be in attendance. This night will include information about SAT/ACT, the college application process and scholarships. In addition to Junior Parent night a new College and Career Readiness center is underway. Books are available to be signed out and include topics such as ACT prep, applying to college and how to pay for college. NECP is very excited to offer these new resources to our first junior class.

Wendy Lebowitz Guidance Counselor

Students of the Week:

Elementary:

Middle/High:

K: Tyler Hopkins

6th: Jamareon Clark

1st: Elle Jenkins

7th: John Barrett

2nd: Natalie Bunting

8th: Trey Ayers

3rd: Lindsay Jones

9th: Jamaica Moore

4th: Emily McCutcheon

10th: Ja'Kiah Bullock

5th: Andrew Radosevich 11th: Dawson Davis

Leaders of the Pack:

Alana Davis

Alex Naccarato



Congratulations to our student athletes as we have kicked off the 2015 campaign. Our student athletes have come out of the gate on a mission and look to finish the season even better. This fall, just under 200 students tried out for various rosters and a special congratulations to the student athletes who made the teams. Did you know that we have 10 more students participating this fall than last? That is very exciting as we start to reach our Varsity level in some sports and all teams are developing.

Under the leadership of Coach Hoffman, the JV Cross country team looks to build upon last year's successes. The JV and Middle School Volleyball team are developing and playing competitive while the Cheer

squads are providing ample spirit for the teams. Coach Bruno reports his JV Boys soccer team is the most competitive yet and the MS Football team has gotten off to a 500 start. The Varsity Football team has gotten off to a great start at 2-0 and Coach Mabry can't be prouder. Please remember that athletic fees are currently due and your support is needed even more. Pictures will be held on Monday (September 28) and your child will bring home registration packets. Additional information is available on the website. Once again, a friendly reminder that our athletic schedules and all of our forms are available for you online and don't forget to register for your team in order to receive e blasts for schedule changes. Please go to the NECP website and follow the athletic prompts where you will be redirected to our new athletic website (necprepathletics.com). Please note the sponsor board on the website in the event you have any family members who want to support our athletic program through advertising. Please feel free to contact me

(Iannuccib@necprepschool.com) with any questions. Lastly, don't forget to attend the athletic booster meeting on Tuesday September 15 @ 6:00 to find out how you can support your child's athletic program.

Bob Iannucci Athletic Director





Open House

September 17 at 6:30 for grades K-11.



Tue. September 14, 3:30-6:00Wed. September 15, 8:30 - 10:00

Mrs. Fellows Kindergarten class had a guest reader this week., Jean Woodard.





As you can see, our science classes have been working hard all year. This week, we utilized our chrome books to help review for an upcoming test. Last week, the students worked on a virtual lab thanks to the technology we now have in the classroom. Our science students love being able to work on the computer, and it allows them to experience science in a way that they have not been able to until now.



